
WARRIMOO PUBLIC SCHOOL 
FLORABELLA STREET, WARRIMOO   NSW   2774 

Ph: 4753 6182       Fax: 4753 6898     Email: warrimoo-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au                                                             

Principal: Mr Tony Jeff 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

As part of its transition to High School programme, Blaxland High School invites all Year 6 students from Warrimoo 
Public School to attend visits to its ‘Independent Learning Centre’. The students in the past have found these visits 
to be most beneficial. All students are invited to attend (no matter what high school they have chosen). They will 
be given an opportunity to allay any concerns they have about transitioning into High School; be spoken to by 
faculty members from different subject areas; and experience some sample lessons. 

Mr Frank Pasqua, from Blaxland High School has much experience in conducting these visits and will be with the 
students. Mrs Harris and Mr Hodgson will also be at the High School during these times. 

Visits will be each Wednesday leaving Warrimoo Public School at 12:15pm and departing Blaxland High School at 
2:30pm to return to Warrimoo Public School. As it would otherwise be very costly, private transport has been 
arranged to and from Blaxland High School. 

The ILC visits are scheduled for the following Wednesdays            - Wednesday 21tst August 2019                                                             
        - Wednesday 28th August 2019                                            
        - Wednesday 4th September 2019                                 
                      - Wednesday 11th September 2019   
We are hoping that the students have an enjoyable and informative learning experience. 
Thankyou you,                                                                                                                                                                          
Emma Harris and Mr Hodgson 

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………... 

PLEASE COMPLETE AND RETURN TO MRS HARRIS                                                                                                                           
            Year 6 Visits to Blaxland High School 

I give permission for my child_______________________________________ of 6/5H or 6/5J to attend the ILC 
visits to Blaxland High School. I understand visits to Blaxland High School will occur on each of the following 
Wednesdays of Term 2: 21st August, 28th August, 4th September and 11th September. I understand that travel will 
be by private transport, leaving Warrimoo Public School at 12:15pm to take students to Blaxland High School and 
returning from Blaxland High School at 2:30pm to Warrimoo Public School. 

Signed: ______________________________________                        Date: _____________________ 

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

HIGH SCHOOL VISIT – TRANSPORT 

As there may be students who will find it difficult to arrange transport during working hours it would be beneficial 
if we could pool our resources as a class. Please complete the following attachment if you can provide transport. 

I can transport                      students including my child. 

 

Name: ______________________________________    Date: _______________________ 
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